
  

Love Your College: a thank you 
99% of our College community help to keep College a tidy, welcoming place to 
study. 

This is your College, and all students are expected to help look after our College, 
placing litter in bins and respecting the College environment.

Thank you to everyone who helps us maintain our facilities. This helps to make 
College a better place for everyone. 

Exam Timetables  
If you are taking an exam 
in May/June 2019, your 
timetable is now available to 
view. On Cedar, just click on 
‘Exams and Results’ and then 
‘Exam Timetable.’

The dates and times of 
exams are set by the exam 
boards, not by the College. 
Please check the information 
carefully.

If you have an exams clash, 
you will be contacted by the 
Exams Office shortly.

 

The Base 
 

The Base will be in College 
on Wednesday 13th March 

over the lunch period. The team 
will be offering friendly and 
confidential support around 

alcohol and drug issues.

@huddnewcoll

Time to Revise: access your support 
Our Time to Revise support package is now running. Did 
you know that our staffed revision sessions are available to 
you for both a quiet place to study and for revision support, 
resources and strategies? 

Staff are on hand to help if you need it, and you can also 
collect free resources such as highlighters and flashcards.  These all take place in 
room 601 and you can simply pop along to any of the sessions running as follows:
• Tuesdays from 1.15pm onwards 
• Wednesdays 9am - 10.30am then again from 
2.15pm until 4.15pm 
• Thursdays 10.30am - 11.30am then again from 
1.15pm onwards 

Check out the screens around College for full 
details of all the support available! 


